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PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
BROADBAND BRIDGEPROGRAM CAPITAL FUNDS PROJECT


I am writing this letter in support of Vista beam’s, incentive wireless of Nebraska, LLC, possible broadband deployment in Bayard, Nebraska. This project would be a huge asset for Bayard. Internet service is so sketchy in this town with all the old buildings on main street that high-speed internet is a must. If you want to use a credit card for shopping, you can’t guarantee your card will go through because internet signals are so weak. Having access to this high-speed internet at 100/100 Mbps would be wonderful. This would also be a positive for new potential business owners to come to our town.

Thank you for listening and considering this project.

Rene Eirich
9659 RD 77
Bayard, NE 69334

